From: mike wilson

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 10:29 AM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4

Subject: parking changes area 17

Dear Mr. Stark,

I am writing in opposition to the proposed parking changes for Area 17 on Dayton Avenue. The parking changes to Dayton is an attempt to correct a mistake the council has already undertaken in removing parking from Cleveland. The parking changes to Cleveland and the domino effect to Dayton will hurt both businesses and residents. It certainly will affect the quality of life on our street. Bike lanes on Pryor would have made much more sense: i.e., it has much less traffic, whereas Cleveland has heavy traffic with many aggressive drivers. Will there be any attempts to slow traffic speed on Cleveland (e.g., stop signs) and how will snow emergencies be handled with respect to parking cars for side street plowing?

Sincerely, Mike Wilson